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The TRAI will be holding Open House Discussions (OHD) in Bangalore (on 

21.2.2006) and Delhi (on 23.2.2006) on the Consultation Paper issued on 12 

January 2006 on issues relating to Next Generation Networks (NGN). The details 

of date(s), Venue(s) and Time of the OHD have already been placed on the TRAI 

Website www.trai.gov.in and are following: 

   

  Date                        Venue   TIME 
 

  Trinity 2 Hall    
    21.02.2006        Hotel Taj Residency,    10:30 hrs to 13:30 hrs.             
                                         MG Road, 
                                        Bangalore 

 
 

         23.02.2006           Kautilya Hall,          12:00 hrs to 16:00 hrs. 
                                     Samrat Hotel, 
                                     Chanakyapuri, 
                                       New Delhi 
 

2. All interested agencies / individuals are invited to participate. The consultation 

paper is also available on the TRAI Website www.trai.gov.in. Issues posted for 

public consultation will also be available at the venue of the Open House 

Discussion. For any clarification, please contact Shri S.N.Gupta, Advisor 

(CN), Ph. 011-26167914, Fax No. 011-26191998, Email: trai09@bol.net.in . 
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